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COMMUNICATIONS™ pfoley@onecommunications.com

Via Overnight Delivery

March 19, 2009

Ms. Debra A. Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Re: DT 07-011 — FairPoint Communications, Inc.

Dear Ms. Howland:

On March 13, 2009, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission issued an
order scheduling a status conference on April 3, 2009, at which FairPoint
Communications, Inc. (“FairPoint”) will provide a “detailed description of its progress in
the post-cutover process.” Order at 2. It is not clear from the order whether other parties
will be allowed the opportunity to provide information to the Commission regarding
these issues.

Therefore, One Communications respectfully requests that One Communications
and other competitive local exchange carriers (“CLECs”) who are parties to this
proceeding and who may wish to do so, be allowed the opportunity during this status
conference to provide information to the Commission regarding the experiences that
CLECs are having with FairPoint’s post-cutover processes. One Communications
believes that this information from CLECs, who have been directly affected by
FairPoint’s post-cutover processes, will be helpful to the Commission in its evaluation.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact
Very truly yours,
Q
Paula W. Foley
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